
 

 
Thursday 13​th​ June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Early Closure for students – Tuesday 9​th​ July 2019 
 
As you may be aware, we are approaching Chelsea Academy’s ten year anniversary. In addition to a number of                   
events planned to celebrate this, we will also be holding events to fundraise and generate support for the Academy.                   
As I outlined in my recent letter, the current funding situation in schools means that this support will be essential for                     
the Academy over the next ten years.  
 
The first of these celebratory fundraising events will take place on Tuesday 9​th July 2019. In order to prepare for the                     
event, the Academy will close early to students on this day​. The Academy will be open as usual for periods 1 to                      
4. Students will then have a brief coaching time and will be dismissed from 12.15 pm onwards. If your child receives                     
free school meals, they will be able to collect a packed lunch before they leave. In order to avoid wasting food, the                      
Academy will send a text to parents nearer the time, and you MUST respond to the message if you would like a                      
lunch provided for your child.  
 
Students are encouraged to make use of the digital learning platforms at home for the afternoon, including Hegarty                  
Maths, Smarthomework and Sam learning. The Academy will be open as usual on Wednesday 10th July and all                  
students are expected in at the usual time on that day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr M Williams 
Principal 
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